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  M E M O 

 

TO:      District Manager  

FROM:      Director of Operations  

SUBJECT: Operations Department Project Status Report  
Week Ending January 26, 2007 
 

DATE:  January 26, 2007 

  

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the District Manager review and file the Operations Department Project Status 
Report for the week ending January 27, 2007. 

BACKGROUND: 
 
Meter Change Over Program 
During the reporting period staff spent the majority of time performing water meter change-outs.  The 
meter change out program is behind schedule and it is intended to be on schedule by end of this fiscal 
year. Meters are changed out every fifteen years to ensure accuracy as water meter accuracy decreases 
with age. 
 
Olympia Well 2 Maintenance 
During the reporting period Olympia Well 2 was taken out of service for maintenance.  Maintenance 
included replacing 42 lineal feet of six-inch pump column, submersible pump and motor.  In addition the 
well casing was inspected with underwater video equipment.  This maintenance is routine and done 
every two years. 
 
Manana Woods Transition  
Staff continued with improvements in the Manana Woods Water area during the reporting period.  Float 
valves and assorted plumbing was performed at storage tanks for reverse flow water supply.  This work 
will allow water from the Districts Upper Pasatiempo water tank to gravity flow into the Manana Woods 
area. 
 
 
 
        

Rick Rogers 
        Director of Operations 
RR/ 


